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DCC ALUMNI UPDATE
August  2009

***ASK AN ALUMNI***

Our next segment on the DCC website will be up and running soon!  “Ask an Alumni.... If Our Poms Could Talk” features a question posed to the alumni and their responses.  The first question is “What was it like to put the shorts on for the first time?”  I received answers from alumni from all  decades and I think we all felt pretty much the same- where are the rest of them?

The next question is “How hard is it to dance in boots?”  Please email me and let me know your thoughts of the boots and your memories of them! 

***YOU NEVER KNOW***

As rookies, we were all told “Always represent yourself and the DCC well.  You never know who you might influence.”  Debbie White (DCC ‘78-81) shared this story with me:


I got an email through Facebook from a woman named Christi Scott 
Wesler this morning.  This is what she wrote:  "I was cleaning out a spare 
bedroom closet and found an old signed 
publicity photo of my favorite DCC from 
a USO show in Germany. Forgot I still had it.  You were my role model when I 
was a little girl. I stumbled on you here on Facebook by accident.  Glad to see 
your doing well."

 


This is why I love Facebook!!  I couldn't believe she found me and wrote 
me...made my day.  
I wrote her back and asked her to tell me about her life and 
thanked her so much for writing me. She must have been  with her parents that 
were stationed in Germany back in 79.  I was her fave  because I had dark hair.  
She said she was often teased by pre-teen classmates who were all blonde and 
short. She was tall, dark headed, and lanky...she said "after  taking one look at 
you with dark hair, I knew I would turn out to be ok."  She also said she is 
originally from Texas, and signed up to try out for the DCC in 88-89 but 
chickened out, and it has always been a regret of hers.


It’s so [image: image1]nice to know that something I did 30 years ago meant so much to 
someone. That is a great feeling!  Proud to be an alumni DCC!

***ENGAGEMENTS***

Kelly Jo Stauffacher (DCC ’07) was recently engaged to Mike Sands.  They met on a blind date a year ago and he proposed by the lake shore in Madison, WI on the Memorial Union Terrace, a student union at her college in her hometown.

***BABY NEWS***

Gretchen Stofer Darby (DCC ‘00-02) gave birth to her first child, Presley Paige Darby,  on July 8, 2009.  The top photo is from her baby shower in early April and the bottom is the first family photo.  In true DCC fashion, Gretchen had her own “get cute alert” for the birth- she looks FAB!
Tina Gabaldon Hucklebridge (DCC ‘00-02), Breah Brown Herzog (DCC ‘01-03), Brandy Rodgers Sanberg (DCC ‘00-02), G[image: image2.jpg]0K l
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retchen, Sandi Boruk Phillips (DCC ‘00-02), Michelle Druga (DCC ’86 & ’94)






Presley, James, and Gretchen
***  MISSING ALUMNI  ***

Attached please find the latest “missing alumni” list.  We’ve made alot of progress in the last few months, but we’ve still got a ways to go.  Thanks so much for your help on this!
Submissions for the September update are due August 15th.  

Enjoy the rest of your summer!

Cheers always,

Brooke Wicker Alexander- DCC 1992-1996
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